
 

 

 

 
Family update #119 
 
September 29, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

COVID Update 
COVID test results for all residents on the fourth floor of Wing Kei Crescent Heights have been 
received and are negative. Test results for staff that have been received so far are also negative. We 
are very grateful that the virus has been contained. Thank you for your prayers. 
 
We will remain on outbreak status for the next several days. 
 
Visitation on the fourth floor of Wing Kei Crescent Heights is not permitted at this time. Only 
essential visits are encouraged on other floors. If you are on site for an essential visit, please 
remember to wear a mask throughout the building, including in your loved one’s room. 
 
We are in regular contact with Alberta Health Services Communicable Disease Control and will 
update you if there is any change in visitation. 
 

Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
God is our refuge and strength, 
an ever-present help in trouble 
 Therefore we will not fear, 
though the earth give way 
and the mountains fall into the heart of the sea.  
~ Psalms 46:1-2 NIV 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


